
 

 

Happy New Year to all Borderliners  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

The Christmas Party held at Sue Jurd’s 

wonderful venue was a happy and productive 

event. 

Thanks to Sue for hosting the party, to John 

Donnelly for sharing his expertise with 

collagraphs, to those members who shared 

their knowledge and encouraged others and to 

all who came, enjoyed, ate and drank their 

way towards the end of 2015.  

“Priscilla” was again a real hit as members 

played around with their designs and prints. 

 

Above, John Donnelly and Theo Gard getting 

into the thick of things. 

 

Reminder: Exhibition of Borderline 

Members’ works at the Artists 

Collective Studio. Entries due 22 

February 

 

Next Borderline Meeting:   

 

Saturday 6 February, 10.00am (NSW), 

9.00am (Qld) at the Tennis Club, Wood 

Street Tenterfield. All welcome. 
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Above images, Jayne Barrett, Margaret 

Dowe (deep in concentration), Sue 

Jurd, Gabriel Case and some of John’s 

collagraph plates. 


